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Comments: I have lived in Alaska since 1997 and recreating in the chugach since 2012, mostly during the winter

months on a snowmachine and has become my main winter hobby. Since the chugach has become one of my

favorite places to get out and enjoy Alaska. Just last year I logged  over 900 miles on a snowmachine mostly in

turnagain pass, lynx creek, Johnson's pass, lost lake, Carter/crescent lake, and Whittier. Every year I return to

these zones and would like to see all of them stay open to motorized use.  

 

It would also be great to see motorized use acreages expanded, as motorized use  is growing and machines are

becoming more fuel efficient. It would give people a chance to enjoy more of the state doing what they love and

at the same giving non motorized users more breathing room since they typically recreate within 5mi of the

roadways. At the very least the current riding areas should be maintained NOT decreased and feel that

motorized users should have the same chance to recreate as non motorized.  

 

Thanks you for opportunity to comment.

-Kyle Moore


